From: Koss, Kenneth L.
Sent: 5/13/2013 3:09:34 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: Declined: Safety Leadership Workshop

Ms. Allen — thank you for the invitation, but | am unable to attend.
Regards, Ken Koss

SB GT&S 0320802
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